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Gautho, Julia

From: Margaux Morgan <margauxpmorgan@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 2:47 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Vacancy Letter of Intent

 
Dear Capitola City Council, 
 
While it is the end of an era to see Mayor Brooks step down, I want to put forth my leƩer of intent to occupy the new 
vacant seat on Capitola City Council. 
 
I would be honored to serve the City of Capitola for the next 2 years while the City works through this transiƟonal period. 
I can provide some up to date leadership as I have been serving the city for the last four years.  
 
During my term in office I worked well with my fellow council members and our city staff to complete many successful 
projects. Affordable housing projects, rebuilding and reopening of the Municipal Wharf, moving forward with our City’s 
strategic plan, passing measure Y to ensure the prosperity of our community, among many other things. 
 
One of my main goals taking office was to have more community awareness, knowledge and engagement and I am 
seeing that come to fruiƟon as we navigate this transiƟon and I could not be more pleased. 
 
I would be proud to assist this new council for the end of Mayor Brooks’ term, creaƟng space for more people to become 
informed, and up to date with upcoming decisions so that they may properly run for a seat on council in 2026. 
 
Council, you have a hard decision ahead of you as to how to move forward and I will support your decision whatever it 
may be. Serving this beauƟful city is not easy, and you are never going to be able to please everyone at once, but I have 
faith you will do what is best for our community. 
 
Please, if you have any quesƟons do not hesitate to reach out. 
 
Best regards, 
Margaux Morgan 
Capitola City Mayor 2023 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


